
0.0…. 

Dear All, 

Happy Monday! I hope everyone has had a fantastic half term break and enjoyed the sun, when it was out! 😊 

 

As with every school, there comes a point in time when we say goodbye to members of staff who are off to have 

new adventures in their lives. Therefore, I would like to inform you that from September, we will have some new 

members of staff joining us at RCS. At present we have adverts out and as soon as we recruit, then we will let you 

know which teachers your child/ren will have from September.  

It is with sadness and much love that we say goodbye to the following staff members of our RCS family. I would like 

to personally thank each one for their kindness, warmth, support and their continuous hard work and dedication 

to all the children, families, staff and governors at our school. I know that you will join with me in congratulating 

and wishing them the very best for their future endeavours. 😊 

Mrs Gregory, will be joining a new school to teach in EYFS; Miss Brookes will be travelling to Madagascar to teach; 

while Miss Dairo will be leaving to pursue new challenges in her teaching career.  We wish them all the very best of 

luck! 

On a different note, please note that Natalie Green, our new family support worker, will be visiting on Monday 12th 

June to meet everyone over a cup of coffee, outside the church. She will also be at RCS on Thursday 29th June.  

Thank you to all the Year 6 children and parents/carers who are working really hard to try and raise money selling 

ice creams and cakes at the end of school. This money will go towards the Year 6 Prom, which is being held in July. 

Huge thanks go to all those supporting this who are buying ice creams or cakes! 😊   

Can I please request that as many as parents & carers, visit’ Ofsted Parent View’, and fill out their questions. Click 

on the link: https://parentview.ofsted.gov.uk/ this will help promote the school, when prospective parents are 

looking and will also help Ofsted, when they come in. 

The summer fair is fast approaching, so if there is anyone who can help, please leave your name at the office and I 

will set up a meeting, hopefully before half term. All help is received with thanks.  

There have been some new dates and events added to the school website, please can I request that everyone 

checks it. https://www.roehampton.wandsworth.sch.uk/  

 

Have a wonderful week. 

Kind regards,  

Lynn Anderson 

Executive Head Teacher 
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Messages from the Office Team 

The Hall, kitchen and playground are now available for hire. If you are a parent at the school and you would like to hire 

the hall or any of the other facilities, please speak to Mrs King who can be contacted via phone on: 020 8788 8650 or 

email: sbm@roehampton.wandsworth.sch.uk . 

It has been noted that there are a number of children whose attendance has dropped significantly. Can we please 

remind all parents /carers that it is important that children are in school every day and on time!  Many thanks. 

 

Theme of the Month is:  
‘Service’ 

‘Serve one another in love’ 

Galatians 5:13 

 

Diary Dates 

May 

29th May - 2nd June Half Term 

June 

5th Miss Anderson in school 

12th Natalie Green visiting RCS - 8:45am All parents /carers welcome to meet her over a cup of coffee outside 

church 

16th Year 6 Writing moderation 

16th ‘Break The Rules Day’ - Pay a fine and break a rule (See letter for more information). 

19th - 23rd Year 6 away at PGL 

21st Maths Workshop for Parents / Carers of children in Reception to Year 3 - 2:15 to 3:15 

26th INSET DAY 

29th 8:45am All parents /carers welcome to meet her over a cup of coffee outside church 

29th Natalie Green visiting RCS - 1:1 sessions with parents/carers 

July 

8th Summer Fayre: Please contact Miss Anderson, through the office as she needs helpers! 

13th RCS Talent Show  

13th Full Governors Board Mtg 6pm 

14th Year 6 PROM 5pm - 8pm 

18th Sport’s Day TBC 

20th Leavers Service at 9:15am 
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Monday 5th June 2023 

Nursery 
Maggie - for amazing retelling of the story of ‘The Three  
Little Pigs’. 
Ayami - for super sound talking e.g. c-a-t “cat” and good 
sharing. 

Reception 
Caelan - for showing his friend how to make good choices.  
Isabella - for writing an amazing note to the wolf telling him 
how to make better choices. 

Year 1 
Anaya - for her brilliant folding techniques when we did 
paper sculpting.  
Kacper - for doing excellent listening and singing in music 

Year 2 
Dishon - for concentrating so well to produce a wonderful 
painting inspired by Giuseppe Arcimboldo. 
Finnli - for really joining in with singing, actions and enjoying 
his music lessons. 

Year 3 
Ishal - for being a great example to your peers, always 
engaged and ready to learn. 
Faris - for great listening and teamwork during PE. 

Year 4 
Faris Aamir and Archie - for their lovely poems using 
adjectives, similes and metaphors to create interesting 
imagery. 

Year 5 
Michael and Nethaniel - for excellent work in DT learning new 
peeling, chopping, slicing and grating skills. 

Year 6 
Ayaan and Arosh - for always making great contributions in 
lessons and for generally having a really positive approach to 
all learning.  

This week’s winners for attendance: 
       Nursery Full Time with 98.2% 
                  Congratulations! 
 
 

House Points and Winners for this Week 
Fox 960 

Hedgehog 1,251 
Robin 1,067 
Squirrel 986 

Congratulations to Hedgehog who are the house winners this 
week! 


